
November & December in Review
November:

Attended a parents night at Killingly High School
Worked with Killingly Intermediate School’s 8th grade group. This group of 8th
graders will  will then train the  5th graders on vaping prevention
Met with KIS and KHS administration to discuss vaping cirriculum within the schools

December:
Met with Quinebaug Middle College Principal and team
Kelsey presented at the Killingly High's School Governance Council on matters
discussing vaping 
Sat down for an interview with students at the High School for a KTV segment on
vaping.

Contact the Coalition Coordinators
Kelsey Hust        khust@usmhs.org

Julia Resener       jresener@usmhs.org
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